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REPORT ON ACTIONS TAKEN AT 2018 WASB DELEGATE ASSEMBLY 
 
 
The 2018 Delegate Assembly of the Wisconsin Association of School Boards met on January 17 
during the annual convention of the WASB. Following is a report of the actions taken during the 
session. 
 

1. Thirteen resolutions were brought forward to the Assembly by the resolutions committee. 
Of these, twelve were adopted without amendment. One resolution passed in amended 
form. No resolutions were rejected. 

2. Resolution 18-06: Per Pupil Reimbursement for Transporting Voucher Pupils 
originally read: “The WASB supports legislation to require the state to fully fund as a 
categorical aid the cost to local public school districts of providing transportation to 
pupils who attend private and parochial schools through a taxpayer funded voucher 
program.” The resolution was amended to strike the last six words, “through a taxpayer 
funded voucher program”. The amended resolution passed by a vote of 260 yeas to 45 
nays.  

3. A resolution submitted by the Wauwatosa School District after the September 15 
deadline was allowed to be brought forward and passed on a vote of 199 yeas to 100 
nays. The resolution reads: The WASB supports legislation to require that the definition 
of shared cost shall exclude any building or building maintenance debt service costs 
which are approved by any future referendum, if excluding the debt service costs 
increases aid.” 

 
No other items were considered by the Assembly. 
 
 
 
JAMES H. BEISTLE, Voting Delegate 
 


